				
								2 May 2023

Dear Resident:
    Another spring has come, and it is time for dust control application.  At our March meeting the Hawley Town Board approved setting the dust control reimbursement fee at 50% of cost of application.
     Again, this reimbursement is for township roads only, resident is responsible for paying the entire bill and submit a copy of the invoice and proof of payment to the township for the 50% reimbursement.

							Sincerely,
							Hawley Town Board


